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NOTICE OF CONCLUSION OF AUDIT: YEAR ENDING 31 MARCH 2022
Notice is hereby given that the Audit of the Council’s Accounts for the year ending 31st March 2022 has been concluded in accordance with Section 25 of the Local Audit and Accountability Act, the Accounts and Audit (England) Regulations 2015 Part 5 regulation 16 and the Accounts and Audit (Amendment) Regulations 2021.

The Statement of Accounts is available on the following link:  

Statement of Accounts | Hartlepool Borough Council

Dated this 7th May 2024
James Magog, Director of Finance, IT and Digital, Hartlepool Borough Council, Civic Centre, Victoria Road, Hartlepool TS24 8AY.

